POOR ORIGINAL

Mr. Larry Levy c/o Sales Levitz Furniture Corporation 1400 N.W. 167th Street Miami, Florida 33169

Dear Mr. Levy:

Thank you for your June 18 letter. As of today, I see no reason why you and your wife should not travel to Hershey in early October. Three Mile Island Unit 2 continues to be maintained in a stable condition using a natural circulation cooling mode. Measurements of radioactivity in the environment around that facility remain consistent with those you would expect to find from natural background radiation. Further, the most recent samples of air, water and milk measured by the Environmental Protection Agency showed no detectable radioactivity from the Three Mile Island facility. Nevertheless, you and your wife may wish to consult your physician for further advice on this matter.

Sincerely.

Frank L. Ingram Assistant to the Director Office of Public Affairs

1001 166

C PORM 318 (9-	76) NECM 0240	* u.s.		**************************************	79092400	150 ;
DATE	6-28-79					
MANE >	FINESSC	,	1.5			
errice>	240					7-1